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February 3, 
2025 

Support for 
TransLink's 

Stanley Park 
Bus Loop 

Commissioner 
Digby 

Can staff please recommend what the best 
options are for Commissioners to engage with 
TransLink regarding the bus loop proposals for 
Stanley Park in the most recent Phase 2 Burrard 
Peninsula Area Transport Plan and how this plan 
can be supported. Found here: 
https://www.translink.ca/plans-and-
projects/strategies-plans-and-guidelines/area-
transport-planning/burrard-peninsula 

Staff expect to bring a report to the Board for decision on the Stanley Park Mobility Study 
in Q2, 2025. Staff have been communicating with TransLink staff over the course of the 
Study process, and there is alignment between the report's recommendations and 
TransLink proposals. Staff recommend commissioners wait until after the staff report is 
presented to the board to engage with TransLink. 

 


